
Pennsylvania Prospectors January 2021 Meeting 

Minutes 

A virtual meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on January 16, 2021.  

There were 6 in attendance, with all officers present.   

The minutes were read by Secretary Sharon, they were accepted by Eileen and 

seconded by Eileen.  Next, the treasurer’s report was read.  It was accepted by 

Sharon and approved by Bill.  There were no bills for this month. 

Two new people contacted us about joining the club.  Information was e-mailed 

back to them about our meetings.   

Under new business, Ryan asked about what the best metal detector for gold 

was.  Suggestions on who to contact were made. 

Sharon discussed the possibility on having a virtual door prize, since we cannot 

meet in person and to encourage more people to join.  A discussion was made, 

and it was suggested that we use a number generator to choose the winner.  

Sharon made a motion to include this in our February meeting.  It was approved 

unanimously. 

Gary suggested that if Knoebel’s opens we hold a meeting there in the Spring. 

Our next meeting will be held on Saturday February 20th, 2021 and will be on 

freeconferencecall.com. The service is accessible online, by phone, and cellphone 

app.  We hope to be able to continue with the conference calls when we can 

meet in person as well.  We will be e-mailing all members about our next meeting 

along with the login information. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sharon Beagle, Secretary 


